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Alert Number: GI21_17 

Subject: Approved manufacturers of street light standards 
13 October 2017 

 

Ausgrid would like to remind ASP1s that manufacturers of street light standards outlined in Ausgrid’s NS119 Street 
lighting design and construction must be an Ausgrid approved material. 

 

The current approved manufacturers of Ausgrid street light standards are: 

 GM Poles NSW Pty Ltd 

 Hayman Industries Pty Ltd 

 International Poles 

 Urban Lighting Group 

 

The Approved Materials List August 2017 published on Ausgrid’s website will be updated to reflect the four (4) 
suppliers in the near future. The list can be viewed on this link http://www.ausgrid.com.au/Common/Industry/Network-
documentation/Network-standards.aspx. 

 

We understand some manufacturers do not have their name identified on the street light standards and Ausgrid are 
investigating how they can be identified for the future. As an interim, Compliance Officers may request evidence of the 
manufacturer which could be an invoice or delivery receipt. Please ensure these records are available onsite. 

 

If ASP1s are considering using a manufacturer that is not listed above, Ausgrid requires the manufacturer to follow the 
approved materials and equipment process outlined in NS181 Approval of materials & equipment and network 
standards variations, which can be found using the following link http://www.ausgrid.com.au/-
/media/Files/Network/Documents/NS-and-NUS/NS181.pdf.  

 

If you have any questions please contact an ASP C&P Project Officer. 
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